
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

DATE:   October 19, 2024 
TO:  Local Media Outlet and Critical Water Customers 
FROM: City of Elkhart, Public Works and Utilities Department, PWSID IN5220008 
SUBJECT: Temporary Boil Water Advisory Lifted 
 

The City of Elkhart Public Works and Utilities Department has completed its analysis of 
the water quality for the public water system and all quality tests have passed.  There is 
no public health concern.  Therefore, the City of Elkhart hereby cancels the TEMPORARY 
BOIL WATER ADVISORY imposed on October 17, 2024. 

                                                              . 
All cautionary restrictions on consumption of Elkhart water are hereby removed. 

 
The City is grateful for the cooperation of our water customers during this time, 
recognizing the inconvenience such an event may impose. We are committed to ensuring 
safe drinking water for all our customers at all times. For questions, please contact the 

Public Works Administration Office, at (574) 293-2572. 


